Dear Joe:

It occurred to me that you might like to see a copy of this intramural memorandum which my staff recently volunteered to me. We are not, of course, authorities in this field, but the thesis seems to me to be a plausible one and I would welcome any comment you care to make.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

Thomas L. Hughes

Lt. General Joseph F. Carroll,
Director,
Defense Intelligence Agency.

INR: WBCoolidge: th: 10/7/64.

Approved for Release by NSA on 02-14-2006 pursuant to E.O. 12958, as amended

cy # of 1/30 sent to Gen Carroll 10/9/64.